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“One Family, One
Hope in Christ.”

“The Rosary is my
favourite prayer.”

- Pope St. John Paul Il

THE TORCH

Dear Grade 6 Parents,

October and autumn have arrived! It is also the month dedicated to the Rosary. |
encourage you and your families to make the fime to pray this prayer together
and bring your intfentions to Mary who is the Queen of the most holy Rosary.

Speaking of the Rosary, the Grade Sixes are learning about this beautiful prayer in
Christian Education this month. They are exploring the mysteries from each set
(i.e., Joyful, Luminous, Sorrowful, Glorious) and developing an understanding of
the significance of each one.

In Language Arts, the students are working on reading comprehension and
proofreading through various reading and writing exercises. In Math, they are
continuing o learn about place value, rounding, and estimating and the
importance of each when performing all operations (i.e., addition, subfraction,
multiplication, and division). They will also be working more on word problems in
the coming weeks.

As we enter colder weather over the next several months, please ensure that your
children are warmly dressed for school. For more school information, please check
the Remind App, all notices and permission forms sent home, and other updates
from the school office. Please continue to keep all of us in your prayers as well.

Sincerely in Christ,
Mr. Quan

Key dates:

e October 7t — Living Rosary (K-7)

e October 8th — School Walkathon (12 pm dismissal)

e October 11t — Thanksgiving (No School)

e October 12th — Thanksgiving School Mass at 9:30 am (K-7)

e October 19t — Volleyball Playoff Tournament (Grade 7 girls)
e October 22nd — Provincial Pro-D Day (No School)

e October 25th-29t — Hip Hop Dance Workshops

e October 29t — SPEV Halloween Fundraiser, CSL Interim Cards distributed
e November 1t — Photo Retakes

e November 2nd — All Souls’ Day School Mass at 2:30 am (K-7)



